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Oregon has the second highest tax in the nation already and funding new ways to 

wash out the tax base (for instance measure 110) is unacceptable. This is another 

way to trick voters into defunding the police stop it government has destroyed this 

once beautiful state Oregonians can not afford this and our legislature doesn't need 

any more power it needs balance!! 


